P&F Notices

Family Matters



February 2020

Coming Up...

Next P&F Meeting Week 2

Monday 16th March

7pm in the Library
All New Members
Welcome!

New Parents Night Friday 21st February 6pm

P&F Meeting Week 7 Monday 16th March 7pm in the Library All New Members Welcome

LADS
Family Camp Night
Sat 22 Feb
Karrinyup Waters Resort



Your donations, contributions and help in 2019 raised

\$45,000

P&F Contacts 2020

President - Sam Lane

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com

Vice President - Davide Trevisan-Singh

liwarapfvice@gmail.com

Secretary - Vacant

liwarapf@gmail.com

Treasurer- Angela Ford

Assistant Treasurer - Kerrie Serrano

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)

Coordinator - Craig Byrne

liwaralads@gmail.com

Classroom Rep Coordinator - Sarah Kerby

Trybookings - Nicole Manganaro & Jen Scott

liwaratrybookings@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to P&F

Secretary: liwarapf@gmail.com



Keeping the tradition alive, LADS proudly announces...

LIWARA CAMP NIGHT

All Liwara families are invited. Get outdoors! Have fun!

Location

Karrinyup Waters Resort

Cost

\$20 per person

2020 Liwara Camp Night

Saturday 22 Feb - Karrinyup Waters Resort

Get your tickets now! Great value at \$20 per person, price includes Saturday night camping in a powered site, plus breakfast on Sunday morning.

New: pay an extra \$15pp to camp Friday night too!

trybooking.com/BHXQA

Please check the terms and conditions



Questions? Email LADS liwaralads@gmail.com



The Liwara P&F is on Facebook

The Liwara P&F has a Secure Facebook Group for members of the Liwara community only. The Facebook Group is used for internal events, advertising Second hand uniforms and information for members of the school community.

To join, search 'Liwara P&F Association Private Group' on Facebook or click link https://

www.facebook.com/

Find us on

Facebook

groups/377178798959937/. Request membership and answer all three questions.

Membership will only be accepted once eligibility confirmed with the School Secretary. All members of the School Community wishing to be on Facebook must read the guidelines available on the school website.

